Justification Statement – Non-substantive Change
EARN Perspectives of Jobseekers with Disabilities: the Impact of Employer Messaging Data Collection
Expiration Date: 09/30/2024

ODEP is requesting approval for a non-substantive change relating to the EARN Online Outreach Questionnaire that is part of the currently approved information collection under OMB Control No. 1230-0016, in which EARN obtains information relating to employer messaging from jobseekers with disabilities.  Various modifications have been made to the phrasing of questions, and some response options have been shifted in position. These changes do not change the requirements or the burden of the ICR. 
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